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Announcement 17-11 

Date: March 27, 2017    

Topic: Changes to Best Effort Price Caps 

 

PennyMac is pleased to announce the removal of price caps on Conventional and Government Best 

Effort loans, for new commitments taken on or after Monday, April 3, 2017. 

 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 


